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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Sent: Monday, December 23, 2013 12:03 PM
To: Waite, Brian A
Cc: Fischer, Alexis N; Roe, Dilan, Env. Health
Subject: Chevron 20-6145 / Signal SS; RO454; Query into Status of Case
Attachments: DIR_L_2013-09-20.pdf

Brian, 
 
The subject site was part of the group of sites that were touched on at the recent meeting between Chevron PMs and 
Alameda County Environmental Health (ACEH).  In reviewing the most recent directive letter (September 20, 2013), 
ACEH recognizes that while several of the technical comments were reviewed and discussed in a subsequent telephone 
conference call, not all items were finally resolved and were left open.  Consequently, it appears appropriate to seek 
written clarification from Chevron on all of the topics from this most recent letter from ACEH on the site.  I have attached 
a copy for your quick reference.  Your response is anticipated to clarify the path to closure for the site.  As a placeholder 
date, I will use January 31, 2014, so the case can continue move forward. 
Should you have questions, please let me know. 
 
Mark Detterman 
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502 
Direct: 510.567.6876 
Fax:    510.337.9335 
Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org 
 
PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 
 


